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March 2019 

Port Clinton Knights of Columbus 

Council 1750 

Comments from the Grand Knight 
 
The month of March finds us as a council with new challenges in 2019. 

(1)  Lent is starting this year March 6 and with this we will be having our annual Friday Fish 

Fry’s. 

 If you have already volunteered to help thank you. If you can help, please come You as Knights 

make this event a great success. This activity keeps our council healthy so we can help others 

(2)   Our annual Pancake Breakfasts are also on the agenda this year. There will be three,  

(The Developmental disabilities, Measure Up, and lastly scholarships for our graduating 

students from Immaculate Conception School.) 

(3)  The Super Cash Bonanza Tickets are out and in your hands. This ticket sale is not only 

important to us as Knights, it is also very important to our Council for the work that we do in 

our Charities. So, in closing Please sell or buy tickets received. 

  These events are important for the work that we as a council do. WE WILL NEED YOUR HELP 

for the success of these events. 
 

Edward J. Maher Grand Knight 

 

Newsletter 

The Chaplain’s Corner 
 
Brother Knights,  

So how are we doing in our Lenten retreat?   Yes, this really is a 40-day retreat.   During this time, 

we ready and prepare ourselves to recommit to our baptismal promises on Easter.   Just like the 

dark, wet, dismal days of winter with its barren branches begins to transform into Spring with its 

signs of life, so our hearts and wavering spirits also transform, as we begin to see how much God 

truly loves us and how much he gave on our behalf.   Our hearts flower and open up to receive the 

light of Christ, who is love itself.   The very first words spoken, three times, at the Easter Vigil in 

church is “The Light of Christ.” 

Our baptism is a flowering of our longing hearts, and what better way to flower than to serve in 

Charity, for God himself is Charity.   That’s why the Knights of Columbus will always succeed and 

make a mark on the souls of all whom we serve.   Let us keep looking to Holy Saturday night and 

Easter when love, indeed, the Knights of Columbus blooms to its fullness. 

 

Deacon Maury J. Hall 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar of Events    
 
Mar. 5th – Business Meeting 7:30 pm 
Mar. 6th – Ash Wednesday 
Mar. 8th – Fish Fry 4 pm 
Mar.10th – Hospitality 8 am Mass 
Mar. 15th – Fish Fry 4 pm 
Mar. 17th – OCBDD Pancake Breakfast   

9 am – 1 pm 
Mar. 22nd – Fish Fry 4 pm 
Mar. 29th - Fish Fry 4 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
IN SERVICE TO ONE, 

IN SERVICE TO ALL 

 
 

 Knights of Columbus 

 
PORT CLINTON COUNCIL NO. 1750 
109A East Perry Street 
Port Clinton, OH 43452 

March Birthdays 
Greg Fox 3/3 
Daniel Jadwisiak 3/4 
Patrick Reineck 3/8 
Thomas Weldon 3/10 
Gerald Arnold 3/16 
Robert Snyder 3/16 
Carl Koebel 3/17 
Lyle Boytim 3/19 
Dennis Depner 3/21 
Theodore Lacey 3/21 
Dave Ashton 3/24 
Lyle Short 3/25 
Jeff Steinmetz 3/29 

You can get this newsletter via email. Just send an email 

to migas1021@outlook.com , and request the K of C 

Newsletter. You will get the newsletter earlier, it’s in 

color, it won’t get lost, and we save money and effort.  
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